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This “punishment” for this atrocious and horrendous abuse is absolutely appalling and 
discouraging. It will no doubt encourage more abuse to animals with little to no consequence. I 
am outraged, as all Australians/humans should be. 
Please reconsider the outcome of this case. This person should be serving time in prison. 


